
The date: 3/23/2023 
The week number: 12 
The walk number: 1705 
The weather: 54F; partly cloudy 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Chris Moreno, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, Darren Dowell, 

Chip O’Connor, Marsha Hirano-Nakanishi, Judi Sato 
  
The birds (35) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

2 Western Bluebird 0.12 

3 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.75 

21  Bushtit 0.75 

7 American  Crow 1 

2 Mourning Dove 1 

3 House Finch 1 

4 Lesser Goldfinch 0.88 

1 Cooper’s Hawk 0.25 

1 Red-shouldered Hawk 0.12 

1 Red-tailed Hawk 0.75 

2 Anna’s Hummingbird 0.88 

2 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.50 

3 Dark-eyed Junco 1 

3 Ruby-crowned Kinglet 0.88 

2 Northern Mockingbird 0.88 

7 Red-crowned Parrot 0 

4 Black Phoebe 0.62 

2 Band-tailed Pigeon 0.88 

2 Common Raven 1 

1 American Robin 0 

1 Red-naped Sapsucker 0 

1 Yellow-bellied Sapsucker 0 

1 California Scrub-Jay 0.38 

2 House Sparrow 0.62 

2 White-crowned Sparrow 0.12 

28 White-throated Swift 0.50 

1 Hermit Thrush 0.25 

3 California Towhee 0.75 

1 Turkey Vulture 0.50 

1 Orange-crowned Warbler 0.62 

1 Townsend’s Warbler 0.12 

22 Yellow-rumped Warbler 1 

4 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

1 Nuttall’s Woodpecker 0.50 

2 Bewick’s Wren 0.25 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 14:01. Tournament Park was open. 



 
Wow, what a walk! We had 35 species, which beat the record for the week of 31 and came in 
tied for second all-time. The all-time record is 37, which is coming up next week. We were 
helped a lot by the appearance of Darren Dowell, who only walked the Tournament Park leg, but 
that was where we saw the Yellow-bellied Sapsucker, which is a new bird for the Caltech list!  
There was a Red-naped Sapsucker there too, which only Darren saw, but he said it briefly 
interacted with the immature female Yellow-bellied Sapsucker, which several of us were able to 
see. Fantastic walk! 
 
Alan, 
3/25/2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


